
                                                 

 
Gospel 
Jesus said to them again, “Peace be with you. As the Father has sent 
me, so I send you.”  When he had said this, he breathed on them and 
said to them, “Receive the Holy Spirit.”                        John 20:21-22 

               
For prayer and reflection… 
O Risen Christ, 
You breathe your Holy Spirit on us 
and you tell us: ‘Peace be yours’. 
opening ourselves to your peace - 
letting it penetrate the harsh and 
rocky ground of our hearts - 
means preparing ourselves to be 
bearers of reconciliation 
wherever you may place us. 
But you know that at times 
we are at a loss. 
So come and lead us 
to wait in silence, 
to let a ray of hope shine forth in our world.             Brother Roger, Taizé 

Welcome to Seacliff Uniting Church!                                                                                            
If you are new to the area, visiting friends or family, or on a holiday, to you we extend a 

warm welcome, and invite you to share fully in worship and fellowship.                                 
Our Minister is Peter Moss  8381 2943        
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       This Week at Seacliff 

Big Book Sale       Saturday,Sunday,Monday 10,11,12th June 
                                   What’s  News 

Takeus2 change  
The ‘Fiji’ meeting with the Telfers, originally scheduled for June 4 
will be moved back to June 18th. Please pass this information on 
to other friends who usually attend but may not see this news 
sheet.                                                                                  David 
 
Knick-Knack Stall  
I am having a Knick-Knack (and food, jam etc) Stall during the 
Saturday and Sunday of the Long Weekend Book Stall.  The 
money raised will go to the Women’s Day Fellowship as we are 
planning  to buy a new Vacuum Cleaner for use in the little hall as 
the one there now is “dying”.  If you have any small items you do 
not want donations would be welcomed.             Thank you Von . 
 

Request for Assistance  
Many thanks to everyone who offered generous assistance in 
response to the request last week. In the next few days we will 
fully assess what additional items may be needed, and if 
necessary, will call on those who have put items aside. We are 
pleased to report that a double bunk bed and mattresses have 
been acquired and installed.  By the time you read this we trust 
that Sorola, Katerina, and Ariyana will be here at Seacliff.  
Again, many thanks. Warwick 08 8296 5357, 0403 226 006, 
or warwick@gardiner.net.au 
 
Exercises with Lyn 

A basic exercise group led by Lyn and suitable for a range of 
physical abilities will begin Monday 19thJune, 2.00 – 2.30pm in 
the middle hall. Lyn’s mobile: 0421 327 662 for more details.  
Everyone welcome – Yes, Norm, that includes you!            Lyn 
 

Big Book Sale 2017 
Next weekend is the Big Book Sale on three days, the 10th, 11th 
and 12th June. Commences at 10am, except for Sunday,which 
begins at 11am. Setup Friday afternoon. Contact Bob Tuck. 
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Cogs n Coffee  
This past week we welcomed two new members, Jani and Brian, 
and welcomed two older members who have not ridden for a 
while due to personal injuries. 15 of us rode to Grange for coffee 
and then split half heading back and the others went on to 
Semaphore. Whilst having coffee Brian realised he'd left his keys 
in the ignition at Wattle Reserve thankfully Bruce and Robina live 
in a pleasant community and the car was still there at the end of 
the nervous ride. 
Next weeks ride, meet at Wattle Reserve 8.30am with coffee at 

Victoria Pk.                                                                  Brian 
 

Baby boomers 70th Birthday Party – planning meeting 
There will be a brief meeting TODAY after Soapbox to make final 
plans for our party on June 24th. If you have some ideas and 
would like to be involved in the planning please be there or talk to 
 me. Invitations/fliers are available from me or my pigeon hole. 
                                                                                              David. 

                              Beyond  Seacliff  

 A Musical Afternoon  
You are invited to A Musical Afternoon presented by The Barton 
Singers with special guest artists. Sunday 18th June 2.00pm at 
The Corner Uniting Church, Cnr Oaklands & Diagonal Rds 
Warradale. Tickets $12.00 Kids under 15 free includes Afternoon 
Tea. All welcome! Tickets can be purchased prior to the event at 
The Corner U.C. Reception, or at the door. 
 
Of Light and Lullabies 
Church of the Trinity - Sunday 18th June 2.30 – 4pm. 318 
Goodwood Road, Clarence Pk. 
Illumina Voices is a vibrant group of women who share a love of 
singing and the joy of friendship. They have earned a wonderful 
reputation as a choir of excellence, passion and heartfelt 
performances. The choir is a not-for-profit organisation that 
supports community health projects associated with women, 
children and families. Come and be inspired by this rich collection 
of choral music and excellence! Tickets: $20 Adult or $15 
Concession. Tickets at the door from 2pm. 
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Worship Leader for Today :  Rev Peter Moss   HC                                   

Lectionary Jun 4 2017 Day of Pentecost                                 

Acts 2:1-21 or Ps 104:24- 1; Cor 12:3b-13; Jn 20:19-23 or R 

Num 11:24-30 34, 35b or Acts 2:1-21; Jn 7:37-39.             
Reminder for Stewards 11.6.2017                                                                             
Pearl Wood  Pauline Galliford                             

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 
 8296 1517 

Email:  seacliffuc-churchoffice@adam.com.au                                     
Website:  www.seacliffuc.org 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to.  
deandixon7@bigpond.co
m  and seacliffuc- 
churchoffice @adam.com.au  
by 9.30am on Wednesdays. If 
you do not have access to email, 
please phone or call in at the 
church office and it will be 
forwarded for you.  

 

Contact Details – Peter Moss 

Peter is at the office in Wheatland 
House - Tuesdays, Fridays, and usually 
Wednesday or Thursday mornings; 
Office : 8296 1517. If he's not in the 
office, you are welcome to ring him at 
home and leave a message if he's not 

there. Home : 8381 2943  Email: 
peter.moss.534@gmail.com 

Welcome to our Church.                                                                           
There are a few things you need to know especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an emergency 
evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns under the Pine Tree.            
St John First Aid Kit - on top of the pigeon holes up from the ramp. 
Toilets are available through the door front right of the Worship Area 
or out through the turn around point on the ramp.                                     
Morning tea is held after the service – we hope you will join with us. 
Children normally leave for the children’s programme after the 
children’s talk during the Service. More information  is available from 
the Steward’s Table and displays scattered around “The Middle Hall”. 
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